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World Book Day 2022 
3rd – 7th March 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We hope you have all had a lovely half term and we are looking forward to welcoming the 
children back tomorrow. 
 
This week we have some great World Book day activities lined up.  Please note the 
following: 
 
Thursday 3rd March - children are encouraged to bring in their favourite book 
 
Friday 4th March - no school uniform day - children can come in dressed as their favourite 
character from a book or dressed in their own clothes. Whichever works best for you. 
 
 
Monday 7th March - continuing the celebration of World Book day we have a visit from a 
story teller who will be coming in to read to the children. 
 
 
Best wishes 
St Marys Catholic Primary School 
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